
  
Education is the key to success!!! 

“GRADE 12’S OF 2019 BUSY WITH THEIR Trial Exam” 

 

 SCHOOL ASSEMBLY.  WE ARE BLESSED! 

   

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVERY CHILD IS IMPORTANT TO US!!                                                                                                                               
PLEASE DON’T HESITATE TO CALL     
THE SCHOOL IF YOU NEED ANY 
 INFORMATION: 013 750 1332 
WE ARE HERE FOR YOU!!!!! 

12 September  2019 

THE KING’S SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

School fees:                                                     

We urge each one of our parents to pay his/her     

child’s school fees before or on the 7th of each 

month. This is of the utmost importance and should 

be adhered to.                                                                                                                                                   

Formal assessment took 

place in Term 3. Be on the 

look-out as Term 3 

progress reports will be 

handed to the children on 

4 October 2019.  



To all our Top Achievers: Well done we are proud of you.  

Keep up the good work! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

                        

DONATIONS TO HONOUR MR. N. MANDELA  FROM THE KING’S SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOUNDATION PHASE PARENTS PLEASE ASK YOUR CHILDREN ABOUT PSALM 23. 

 

 

 Hostel parents stay in contact with Mr Ignatious. 

 Food must be kept in an air-tight container. 

 Mark all clothes. 

 Pack your child’s Bible for Bible study. 

 Provide us with letters from your child’s skin specialist for dietary needs and medical conditions. 

NELSON MANDELA     
DAY 

Nelson Mandela Day was 
celebrated by encouraging 
the spirit of giving. The 
learners donated food and 
clothing to those less 
fortunate. The children of The 
King’s School made us proud 
as their hearts and their 
hands were open. 

Thank you to all parents for 
your support and donations. 

 

 

 

 

Eisteddfod: Congratulations to our eisteddfod competitors, you represented your school as 

good ambassadors. Well done to the choir who obtained good results. 

 



THE KING’S PRE-SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Pre-School presented 

 



 Parents must please contact the school regarding trips and outings. Don’t give your child 
money unnecessarily: first phone the school. 

 Stick to schoolboy or schoolgirl hair styles please. Black hair colour with a red or 
blue ribbon(accessories). We ask you to support us as we are strict about our 
school rules. 

 Although we have already been using our swimming pool to splash in, professional 
lessons will only start in October. If you are interested in arranging swimming lessons for 
your child  contact Nelia at 0826003666 Mark swimming clothes and towels. 

 
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

         
         

                                                                                              
Parents please read   your SMS’s regularly as we communicate by SMS to our parents 

about regular events, dates, times and progress at school. 

 Please phone the school if your child is absent. Provide a Doctor’s letter.  

 We provided a starter stationery pack, please top–up if necessary. 

 Contact the school and enquire about your child’s behaviour when you receive an SMS. 

 Thank you for handing in the registration forms for 2020. We are truly blessed with a large number of 
students. 

 Sign in and out at the security guard of The King’s School and then report to reception. 

 The uniform shop and the school will be open during the Spring vacation. 

 Contact the school regularly for your financial statements. 

 Mark all clothes and stationery. 

 Grade 9 students wrote a test regarding careers and subject choice. Look out for the subject choice for 
2020 forms to sign.            THE KING’S SCHOOL IS EXPANDING. WE CURRENTLY HAVE 35 CLASSES. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING SCHOOL:        A friendly reminder of the SPRING SCHOOL this holiday.                                                                                                                                    

It is compulsory for grade 12 learners. 

DATES:  25 September – 30 September 2019    

No one will be allowed to come late or be absent.                                                                                                                                                                                      

The hostels will open on 24 September from 14:00-18:00   for gr 12  learners. Be on time!                                                                        

You are not allowed to arrive   on 24 September early in the morning!                                                                                   

Spring School classes will end on Monday 30 September 2019 .                                                                                                                                                                            

Book your bus ticket on time if you make   use of a bus to transport your child to 

school. 

 

 

 

 



 IMPORTANT DATES FOR TERM 4: 

OCTOBER IS BIBLE MONTH. 
*Fun Day: 1 October 2019 (Dress code: Jeans, tekkies and fun day T-shirt.) 
*Entrepreneurs Day: 1 October 2019 
*Photo Day: 2 October 2019 
*Prize Giving:  25 October 2019    
*We will see the hostel learners on 30 September between 14:00 & 18:00 
*See the day scholars on 1 October 2019 AT 07:00!!!! 
*Have a great holiday. 
 

 
      

Parents, please sign and send this tear-off slip back to school on 1 October 2019 at the start of Term 4. 

 

    *Hostel: ignatious.m@thekingsschoolwr.co.za 

   *School: 

         admin@thekingsschoolwr.co.za 
         principal@thekingsschoolwr.co.za 
 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

I, __________________________________________________ parent 

of__________________________ student number_____________ received the Newsletter. 

______________________      ______________________ 

Signature        date 

ignatious.m@thekingsschoolwr.co.za
mailto:admin@thekingsschoolwr.co.za
mailto:principal@thekingsschoolwr.co.za

